
From: Amy Laux Clapp
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Vineyard Power request to be added to agenda
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 10:33:47 AM

Hi Tim,

I just wanted to follow up on a previous email I sent to request for Vineyard Power to be put on the agenda 
for the Selectmen’s meeting for June 20th.  Please see my email below.  I look forward to hearing back from 
you!  Thank you!

Amy Clapp
Vineyard Power

From: Amy Laux Clapp <amy@vineyardpower.com>
Date: Monday, April 24, 2017 at 2:20 PM
To: <execsec@chilmarkma.gov>
Cc: Richard Andre <richard@vineyardpower.com>, Erik Peckar <erik@vineyardpower.com>
Subject: Vineyard Power request to be added to agenda

Hello Tim,

I am writing on behalf of Vineyard Power to request to be put on the agenda for the selectmen’s meeting 
on Tuesday, June 20, 2017.  Vineyard Power would like to follow-up on the update we gave at the end of 
2016 on the progress of the Vineyard Wind offshore wind farm located south of Martha’s Vineyard.  Please 
let me know at your earliest convenience if this is possible.  Thank you for your time.

Warm Regards,

Amy Clapp
Vineyard Power
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